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Attendees: Mika, Evan, Andrew, Peter Ecclesine, Charles Wright, Amjad Soomro, Pete Goidas, Kelly McClean, Simon Black, Kevin Negus

Meeting opened by Mika (agenda via email)

Tentative agenda for today's call is


1) Email roll-call


2) Agenda review


3) Update from the co-editor Andrew Myles



- Draft Normative Text Proposal



- Preliminary LB#36 resolutions, 02/396r0


4) Status on the following topics



- IBSS DFS clause (Amjad, Simon)



- MLME, MIB (Simon)



- DFS operation annex (Mika)



- Clause 5 (Wim, Vic)



- Numbering (Stuart, Duncan)


5) Discussion on some topics (ref. discussion in the


reflector)


6) Plans for the next ad hoc call and Vancouver meeting


7) Any other business

Update from Andrew Myles: comment spreadsheet & draft text proposal

Has gone through all 600+ comments

~300 accepted

215 declined

80 defer for the moment

All participants should review how their comments have been handled and email Andrew with any concerns.

Review of proposed new draft text (work in progress):

Andrew noted that Clause 5 needs a lot of work and he is looking for anyone who understands the original intention who would volunteer to update this section.

MS Word comments have been entered to cross reference back to the original letter ballot comment which spawned the change. Andrew will send instructions to the reflector.

Starting with email on the reflector, a discussion on what to do with the IBSS DFS clause will be started. Interested parties include Simon Black, Charles Wright and Amjad Soomro.

Simon Black will send his proposed section 10 (MLME) to Andrew for incorporation into his submission.

Plans for Vancouver meeting: get enough vote conversions to enable a recirculation ballot else a new letter ballot.

Expect a new ETSI harmonized standard ~ July 6 following the ETSI meeting.

Mika will provide a proposed annex G, which will be an example on how one could use TGh to meet the ETSI harmonized standard (which will be aligned with regulatory requirements).

Peter Ecclesine, provided a verbal report on a NTIA meeting preparing for WRC 2003

A new RADAR has been identified – Navy 5GHz band ~3 to 12us chirping – RADAR table will be updated. Also EESS  potential expansion into the 5470 5725 band as co-primary (Peter to provide link). Idea proposed for a signal that could be sent to silence all RLANS

Next call Wed July 3, 12:30pm
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